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March 20 – March 24
 
First Grade Parents,
 	
	Well, here we are, embarking on the 4th quarter…can you believe it?? I am really pushing the kids to work independently in the classroom with best effort all of the time. 

	I’m happy to say that we have a “normal” five-day week this week, so that we are following a typical schedule. Our spelling pretest will be Thursday. Our spelling test and Bible verse recitation will be on Friday.

	Book orders for Scholastic are due Wednesday. Don’t forget to choose a free $5 or under item. I sent home gift certificates at Christmas time. If you have lost that paper, just write down the item your child wants in his/her agenda or on a piece of paper. I will send home one final book order at the beginning of May.

	This weekend is our BIG school auction event. I hope to see all of you there. Please be sure to check out all of the class items up for “Secret Bid” (especially the first grade item!). They are on display after school each day this week. So many wonderful things to bid on! Raffle tickets are due back to the school by 3 PM this Wednesday. Good luck to all!!

[bookmark: _GoBack]	 Thank you to the Liszewski Family for providing snacks this week. The Perez Family will be providing snacks next week. 
	

 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason                
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